
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
BART Police Department 

101 8th Street 
Oakland, CA 94607 

 

The BART Police Department is scheduled for an on-site assessment as part of the Commission 
on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA®) program. A team of assessors 
will be arriving January 26, 2019, to examine and to confirm the department is in compliance 
with 357 national state-of-the-art standards for law enforcement. 

As part of the on-site assessment, agency employees and members of the community are invited 
to offer comments at a public information session on January 29, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. Appearances 
are limited to three minutes and comments may only be directed at the agency’s ability to 
comply with CALEA’s standards. The session will be conducted in the BART Board Room, 
located in the Kaiser Center 20th Street Mall, Third Floor, 2040 Webster St., Oakland, CA. 

Agency employees and the public are also invited to offer comments by calling (510) 464-6800 
on January 29, 2019, between 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. Telephone comments are limited to three 
minutes and may only be directed at the agency’s ability to comply with CALEA’s standards. 
Comments will be taken by the Assessment Team.   

A copy of the CALEA Standards is available to view at the BART Police Department. The local 
contact is Mgr. Matt Cromer at mcromer@bart.gov.   

Anyone wishing to submit written comments about the BART Police Department’s ability to 
comply with the standards for accreditation may send them directly to the Commission on 
Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA), 13575 Heathcote Boulevard, Suite 
320 Gainesville, Virginia 20155 or email calea@calea.org. 

 


